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August 20, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

Welcome back! Our school year has gotten off to a strong start!  The teachers have 
begun to get to know the students, with a focus on a positive year.  Each teacher spent hours 
preparing their rooms and their lessons for our amazing students. While being the largest 
Catholic school in the area, we have a wonderful family atmosphere in the school and are very 
happy to have started a new year.  
 As a reminder, hot lunch will not begin until mid-September. Please continue to send 
your child with healthy lunches. Noncarbonated beverages, such as water or juice may be 
sent. Glass bottles for those beverages are not allowed. Candy and treats in lunches should be 
very limited, with the emphasis being on healthy food that will sustain learning throughout the 
day. 

Many school activities are beginning. School Organizations will be present at Parent 
Night on September 10.  Parent Night is from 7:00-8:30 pm.  This is a great opportunity to 
volunteer and become even more a part of your child’s learning experience and the St. 
Celestine School community and find ways to fulfill Service hours. 

We are truly a blessed school community because of our many gifts and the positive 
learning experience we provide for all our students.  Have a wonderful week! 
 

 
Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 


